

State of Vermont Office of the Secretary of State Office of Professional Regulation 89 Main Street, 3rd Floor Montpelier, VT 05620-3402 sos.vermont.gov

Sarah Copeland Hanzas, Secretary of State S. Lauren Hibbert, Deputy Secretary Kevin A. Rushing, Director

February 26, 2024

Re: Request for Help

Dear Clerks,

I am the Director of the Office of Professional Regulation (OPR), and I am writing asking for your help in ensuring that Residential Contractors who need to be registered with our office know how to get properly registered.

The one-year grace period to register as a Residential Contractor ends on March 31, 2024. OPR needs your help to get the word out about the registry.

Enclosed you will find an informational poster to hang in your office. If you would like additional printed copies sent to you, please reach out to Tara Grenier at tara.grenier@vermont.gov or 802-828-2808.

Thank you in advance for your help with this important initiative,

Kevin A. Rushing, Director

Office of Professional Regulation





Contractors!

If you do residential construction projects valued at \$10,000 or more, you must register with the OPR!





Homeowners!

You can locate registered contractors near you, and find additional resources here!



Registration fees increase on March 31, 2024 - register today!



